

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mr. Aaron Wanford MA, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Tuesday, 5th September 2023

Confirmation of OPT-OUT for 11+ Grammar School Selection Testing

Dear Parent/Carer.

Further to my letter in June, you are receiving this letter as you have OPTED-OUT to your child taking part and sitting the 11+ grammar school selection test next week.

Unless we hear from you otherwise in writing before the tests take place, we will assume that your child is NOT taking part in the tests and alternative arrangements will be made for your child in school on Tuesday, 12th September (day of the practice tests) and Thursday, 14th September (the day of the actual tests).

To confirm, your child will still be required to attend school as normal on both days.

If you have any further questions at this time, please do get in touch.

Yours faithfully,

Mr. Aaron Wanford Headteacher

A. A. Wanford

